
1

Secretary@ourmapua.org

From: Sonja Lani <sonjalani@outlook.com>
Sent: Wednesday, 3 July 2024 12:19 pm
To: secretary@ourMapua.org; chairperson@ourmapua.org.nz
Subject: Coastal News for July

Tēna korua, 
 
Would you mind please adding the latest version of the Coastal News into your correspondence to members. 
Friends of Māpua Waterfront have an article in there about the mega boat ramp resource consent application 
that we are keen to see shared as widely as possible. 
 
Here's the link to the PDF 
 https://www.coastalnews.online/Jul24.pdf 
  
The article includes details about who Friends of Māpua Waterfront are and how people and groups can join 
us, as does our website (which is still in development). 
 
With thanks, Sonja Mitchell 
(Member of Friends of Māpua Waterfront and MCDA) 


